Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Yola Bayram [ybayram@awrcorp.net]

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 6:03 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Steve Michelson

Subject: RE: RO151 - City Blue Print Work Plan Addendum Status?
Hi Mark

The addendum is currently being reviewed by our client and we should have it out to you in the next week or two. The
SOP we sent is for soil gas screening only. We do have an SOP for soil gas sampling for risk to indoor air that follows
DTSC guidelines. This SOP will be included with the addendum. Let myself or Steve Michelson (cc’ed in this email) know
if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

AWR Corp

925426 1112

313204 8477 - cell
925938 1610 - fax
ybayram@awrcorp.net

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 5:02 PM

To: Yola Bayram

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RO151 - City Blue Print Work Plan Addendum Status?

Yola,

I wanted to send an email for a couple of purposes; first to introduce myself as the new case worker at ACEH, and second
to inquire into the status of the work plan addendum. Dilan and I were discussing the site today and have noted that the
addendum is now overdue (December 23" due date). | have also taken a look at the standard SOPs for the vapor sampling,
and note that they do not follow the 2012 DTSC guidelines to ensure the samples are representative (shroud, tracer, etc).
You should be aware that ACEH requires vapor sampling follow DTSC guidelines for that very purpose. Let me know
about the status of the sampling and of the addendum.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm







